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Questions? 
Contact DE 
Coordinator 
Chelsea Cohen, 
ccohen@peralta
.edu  

Canvas News 
Significant progress was made over the summer in regards to the transition to Canvas. Here is a 
summary of the recent developments: 

! There has been a change in the Moodle-Canvas transition timeline. Because we can no 
longer support our current version of Moodle, we will complete the transition to Canvas 
by Fall 2018.   

! The Canvas website can be found at learn.peralta.edu. The website will not change 
each semester as it did for Moodle. 

! Peralta has subscribed to 24/7 phone support for Canvas. The phone number for Laney 
Canvas support is (844) 600-4955. 

! Robust student and faculty resources for learning Canvas have been created. To access 
the faculty resources, visit: https://learn.peralta.edu/courses/419; to access the student 
resources, visit: https://learn.peralta.edu/courses/442. 
 

Fall Canvas Training 
" Faculty can now log in to Canvas to prepare courses for spring. For log in instructions, 

see: https://learn.peralta.edu/courses/419/pages/how-to-log-in-to-canvas  
" DE Coordinators and Canvas Trainers will be holding regular Canvas support drop-in office 

hours in the TTLC (T-513). In order to view the TTLC calendar and training times, please 
accept the email invitation to view the TTLC calendar in Outlook. 

" Instructional Designer Kevin Kelly will lead Canvas training workshops at the four colleges 
this semester. He will be offering two half-day workshops at Laney on September 15th 
in F170C from 9am-12pm and 1pm-4pm. Stay tuned for details on how to sign up. 

Moodle News 
" Moodle will continue to operate as usual until Fall 2018. For faculty who need Moodle 

support, please contact DE Coordinator, Chelsea Cohen ccohen@peralta.edu  
" Students who are using Moodle should continue to direct their questions and concerns to 

online@peralta.edu. 
 

Interested in Getting Your Online Teaching Certificate in Three Months? 

 

 @ONE’s Online Education Standards & Practices (OESP) begins on 
September 25th and runs for 12 weeks. Participants who complete OESP 
receive an @ONE Online Teaching Certificate of Completion, and 
participants who go on to have their OESP ePortfolio reviewed are 
eligible for the @ONE Online Teaching Certificate of Achievement. For 
enrollment information, visit: http://www.onefortraining.org/node/926. 
  

 

 


